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Present Gerard Breslin, Keith Mc Clintock,  Denise Turner, NIEA. 
 
Shane Feehan,Ruth Ives, DGL. 

 
  

 

We met up with the representatives from DGL. 
 
Shane took us to the new Waste Water Treatment Works and took us through the process involved. 
He explained to us that a colleague and himself would now be looking after the treatment system. 
 
Shane told us that the system is maintained on a twenty four hour basis and that a number of 
procedures have been built into the system to ensure that the effluent can be contained if any 
problems occur. 
 
The company continue the sample monitoring of the entire site and surrounding waterways for base 
line and compliance information. 
 
We agreed to re visit the site within two months. 
 
 

 

 
Letter email  yes  

 
 

 
Another Visit   

 
Other  

 
None 

 

  

 
Signed:Gerard Breslin 
 

 
Date of Site Visit:29 June 2015 

 

 


